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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 4:58 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Bruce Omand

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Dear Sir or Madam,

I do not think it is fair for Hydro One to move Seasonal Rate customers to the new low density band, representing

in our case an increase in rates of more than 30% while providing all other customers a decline in rates paid. In the

very least, if this must take place, there should be mitigation of this increase. I am just in the process of retiring and
my wife is retired and don't relish paying what we pay now, let alone a substantial increase.

REGARDS Bruce Omand





